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Dear Representatives , 
“My name is SEUNGHO “Greg” LEE and I am writing to share my support for LD 
471.” 
“I’m from South Korea, a country known for its strong passion for learning. We start 
learning English in elementary school, but many people don’t have the chance to use 
it in real life—only reading and listening. As a result, they struggle with speaking, and
so do I. That’s why I came to America to break through my English limitations by 
joining an Intensive English Program. This is how young and smart people come to 
Maine. I’d like to live in Maine too!!"
“I know first-hand how difficult it can be to gain the language skills needed to be 
successful in a new home. Please support this bill as it will benefit so many people 
and the State of Maine” 
Thank you for your attention, 
SEUNGHO "Greg" LEE


